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Past President’s Report 

Elvita Landau 

 

There are no current budget issues.  Since we are in the fall joint conference cycle, profits from 

this conference may not be received before December 31. 

The Administration Committee will meet the morning of October 17 to discuss strategic 

planning, granting Professional Forum speakers free memberships, formalizing Roy Degler's 

compensation, fixing the MPLA logo, and discussing the possibility of creating sections/interest 

groups.  Recommendations will be brought to the Executive Board for approval if needed. 

I’ve enjoyed serving MPLA in the presidential rotation.  Thank you for all your support.  MPLA 

is a great organization. 

 

 


